
From: Peralta, Rene (Fed)
To: Miller, Carl A. (Fed); Kuo, Paulina S. (Fed)
Subject: Re: Carl Miller
Date: Tuesday, August 9, 2016 9:58:49 AM

I can't make it on Wed. I'll join you for another meeting once Josh gets back.

Regards, Rene.

From: Miller, Carl A. (Fed)
Sent: Monday, August 8, 2016 11:40 PM
To: Kuo, Paulina (Fed)
Cc: Peralta, Rene (Fed)
Subject: Re: Carl Miller
Hi Paulina —

Your office is good. See you then!

-Carl

From: "Kuo, Paulina (Fed)" <paulina.kuo@nist.gov>
Date: Monday, August 8, 2016 at 10:07 AM
To: "Miller, Carl A. (Fed)" <carl.miller@nist.gov>
Cc: "Peralta, Rene (Fed)" <rene.peralta@nist.gov>
Subject: RE: Carl Miller

Hi Carl,
Sure, I can meet on Wed at 1:30pm. You can come by my office , or I can meet you
somewhere else.
Paulina

From: Miller, Carl A. (Fed) 
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2016 6:13 PM
To: Kuo, Paulina (Fed) <paulina.kuo@nist.gov>
Cc: Peralta, Rene (Fed) <rene.peralta@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: Carl Miller
Hi Paulina —
Ok, since people are away, maybe we can just do some individual introductions and leave open the
possibility of a group meeting later. Would you be available to chat on Wednesday afternoon, say at
1:30pm?

(b) (6)



-Carl

From: "Kuo, Paulina (Fed)" <paulina.kuo@nist.gov>
Date: Friday, August 5, 2016 at 10:33 AM
To: "Miller, Carl A. (Fed)" <carl.miller@nist.gov>
Cc: "Peralta, Rene (Fed)" <rene.peralta@nist.gov>
Subject: RE: Carl Miller
Hi Carl,
I am around, and anytime next week is fine for me. I’m not sure what is the best way to coordinate a
meeting together with everyone. I know that Alan Mink is away on vacation at least until the week of
Aug 22. Sae Woo is in Boulder so maybe a phone call or video conference would be easier for him.
Paulina

From: Miller, Carl A. (Fed) 
Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2016 3:46 PM
To: Peralta, Rene (Fed) <rene.peralta@nist.gov>; Kuo, Paulina (Fed) <paulina.kuo@nist.gov>; Nam,
Sae Woo (Fed) <saewoo.nam@nist.gov>; Mink, Alan (Assoc) <alan.mink@nist.gov>; Bienfang, Joshua
C. (Fed) <joshua.bienfang@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: Carl Miller
Hi folks —
It would be great to chat if you have time — Tuesday and Wednesday next week are both good days. (If
you’re tied up we can always try to connect later.)
-Carl

From: "Peralta, Rene (Fed)" <rene.peralta@nist.gov>
Date: Thursday, August 4, 2016 at 8:48 AM
To: "Kuo, Paulina (Fed)" <paulina.kuo@nist.gov>, "Nam, Sae Woo (Fed)"
<saewoo.nam@nist.gov>, "Mink, Alan (Assoc)" <alan.mink@nist.gov>, "Bienfang, Joshua C.
(Fed)" <joshua.bienfang@nist.gov>
Cc: "Miller, Carl A. (Fed)" <carl.miller@nist.gov>
Subject: Carl Miller
Hi Paulina, Alan, Sae Woo, Josh,
Carl Miller just joined the Computer Security Division. His areas of research
include randomness and quantum information processing. In particular, he
is interested in developing true quantum random number generators. Let us
set up a meeting so that you can meet and have a experimentalists-mathematicians
bonding (hmmm, will this pass the NIST email filters?).

Rene.




